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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 5:01 PM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: MGCA Snow Alert!

Snow Alert

A Winter Storm Warning is in effect for our area, calling for periods of heavy snow on 

Saturday. 

To facilitate treatment and plowing, all vehicles must be removed from the Mt. Gretna 

United Methodist Church parking lot. 

We ask that all Members, guests, and tenants move their vehicles out of the Mt. 

Gretna United Methodist Church parking lot by 11 a.m. on Saturday, January 6th. 

The parking lot will reopen at 10 p.m. on Saturday, January 6th. NOTE: Normal no 

parking guidelines remain in effect Sunday Morning from 8 a.m. until noon.

Alternate parking is available in the Carter and Kauffman Avenue lots. 

Precipitation and low temperatures may create icy, slippery conditions. Campmeeting 

streets and walkways should be treated, but please use extra caution when walking and 

driving in the community. 

Nate Godfrey, MGCA Superintendent 

Mt. Gretna Campmeeting Association 

P.O. Box 428 

Mount Gretna, PA 7064 

office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org
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